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12 May 2022 

  
Energetic Edward Peake Week 

  
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
Energetic Edward Peake week is due to take place from the 16– 20 May 2022. It is a chance for us to 
celebrate our pupils’ sporting endeavours and offers extra opportunities for all pupils to take part in 
individual and team sporting activities and events. 
  
Energetic Edward Peake Week Key Events 

 
• KS2 Form Rounders festival Tuesday 17 May. 
• KS3 Form Rounders festival Wednesday 18 May 
• Sport for All Day 2022 – Thursday 19 May.  
• Mind, Body and Soul day – Friday 20 May. As part of Mind Body and Soul day, the Annual Fun Run 

will be part of the body section of the day. Parents/carers are welcome during this whole-school 
community event from 1.45pm-3.15pm (signing in from 1.30pm). If you are attending please 
complete the google form sent with this letter so that we can compose a visitor list for you to sign 
in and out on the day.  

 

‘Sport for All Day’ marks the culmination of the house sport calendar. All pupils will compete for their house 
in a number of different sports during the day. As usual, they have had the opportunity to select their 
events during their house assembly this term. The activities range from traditional athletics events and 
team sports to more diverse activities such as board games, bowls and OAA problem solving. For the day 
to run smoothly, all pupils (including those who are currently injured) will need to come to school in their 
Edward Peake PE kit (Navy blue or black jumper, Black Shorts, PE polo shirt, socks and trainers). They will 
also need a water bottle to keep hydrated throughout the day and sun cream and a hat to ensure they 
remain comfortable in the sunshine. 
  
The ‘Annual Fun Run’ will take on a different format this year due to the large number of pupils we now 
have in school. Each year group will start and participate in the event at different locations around the 
course. The new route will allow pupils to count their laps and convert them into kilometres. Certificates 
will be awarded to any pupil able to complete 3, 5 or even 10km. We hope that as well as taking part on 
the day, pupils will also get as many sponsors as possible. Every contribution, however big or small, is 
really important to us and will be gratefully received!  
  
To make the ‘Annual Fun Run’ even more of an occasion, the children can choose to run in fancy dress 
rather than their PE kit; additional house points will be awarded for the best costumes. (Please remember 
that costumes must be appropriate and suitable for running outside.) 
  
On the day of the Fun Run children will be able to come to school in their PE kit but fancy dress must be 
brought to school in a named bag.  
 
We hope the children will be encouraged to gain a number of sponsors from their family and friends. All 
monies collected should be handed into their form tutor during am registration in a named and sealed 
envelope, by the end of the Summer Term. 
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We look forward to seeing you and remind all parents that no photographs or video recordings of children 
are permitted at the event. The week will be celebrated via the main school Twitter account. 
   
Kind regards, 

 

Mr A Carter 
Subject Leader for Physical Education 
 

 

 


